
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sg.nor.olicatschools.org  
 

 

Newsletter 15th March 2024 

A Message from Miss Marum… 

 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a busy, but productive week in school. Thank you to 

all families who attended Parents’ Evening earlier in the week; 

this is an invaluable opportunity for you to meet with your child’s 

class teacher to discuss their effort, progress and attainment. The 

teachers really value the time to speak with you and share the 

children’s successes with you.  

It was wonderful to see Mrs Lucy in school earlier this week who 

will soon be returning following her Maternity Leave.  

It is hard to believe that next week is the last full week of this 

term. We break up on Thursday 28th March and return to school 

on Monday 15th April. Please do see Mrs Yuen’s Lent Letter sent 

earlier this term for activities for children that are being run at the 

parish of St Gregory the Great over the Easter weekend. At the 

end of this newsletter, you will find details of our Easter Bonnet 

Parade and KS2 Egg Heads Competition.  

We hope you have an enjoyable weekend and look forward to 

seeing you in school on Monday.  

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Marum 

 

 

 

 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/
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Lent Term 
 

Term ends: Thursday 28th March 2024 
 

Pentecost Term 
 

Term starts: Monday 15th April 2024 
 

Bank Holiday: Monday 6th May 2024 

 

Term ends: Friday 24th May 2024 
 

Half Term: Monday 27th May 2024-Friday 

31st May 2024 
 

Term starts: Monday 3rd June 2024 
 

Term ends: Friday 19th July 2024 
 

Advent Term 
 

Term starts: Wednesday 4th September 

2024 
 

Find full term dates here. 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 

 

Lent Reflection  

The Diocesan Junior Choir School Photos… 

Once again, we enjoyed a beautifully reflective Lenten service 

where we journeyed through the Stations of the Cross at the 

Cathedral on Thursday evening. This year,  

Throughout the year, we support Gregory Care. Recently, our Year 3 

children have designed and created beautiful Easter bookmarks and 

our Nursery children have made Easter cards that reflect the season.  

On Wednesday 20th March, the school 

photographers will be in school taking a 

photograph of each class and some of our 

Pupil Leadership teams. 

All pupils, including Year 6, must wear full 

school uniform on this day please. Details of 

our school uniform can be found here. 

Year 6 should wear their PE Kit to school on 

Thursday 21st March instead. 

Thank you for your support! 

Well done to the Diocesan Junior Choir who 

sang at an important Mass at the Cathedral on 

Tuesday evening. Their excellent singing was not 

only commended by Bishop David, but we also 

received this message from the Diocesan 

Education service: 

‘The children sang beautifully and certainly made sure for me that 

the Mass was a special and very prayerful occasion. Please pass 

on my thanks to all involved and let them know that there were so 

many leaders of Catholic schools across England and Wales that 

were very impressed with their behaviour, their joy and their 

prayerful singing who spoke to me about this after Mass. They 

were all a real credit to their school communities and the schools 

across the Diocese of Northampton.’ 

 

Supporting Gregory Care 

 

it was almost entirely led by students of 

the four Catholic schools in 

Northampton, with very little input on the 

night from the staff. It has been 

wonderful to see the children’s 

confidence, spirituality and musicality 

grow over the past five years. Thank you 

to all the families who supported their 

children in attending and who attended 

themselves. Thank you, too, to Olly from 

Year 6, who travelled from station to 

station with the cross bearer from 

Thomas Becket Catholic School.  

Mrs Cramphorn delivered these to 

Gregory Care earlier today and 

they were gratefully received by 

the team, who are putting together 

Easter bags for some of their 

parishioners. As always, we are 

really pleased to be involved with 

our local parish. 

https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=109
https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=117
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